
 

 

GROGAN’S POINT SECURITY PROGRAM 
Rex Campbell – GP Security Liaison 

9 Southgate Drive 

Home #281-363-2526/Fax #281-363-3131 

Email:  maryAcampbell@comcast.net 

 
The Grogan’s Point Security Program was established by a small group of residents in 1996 due to the 

limited number of law enforcement officers available in the area in the evening. As of 

October 2003, the Montgomery County, Precinct 3 Constables have been the extra patrol for 

Grogan’s Point during various hours. Today, the security program remains an important 

neighborhood asset, particularly with the increases in the amount traffic throughout the 

area. 
 

·  What does the Program offer? 
1. Marked Constable patrol vehicles during peak hours 

�Hours are added with increased resident participation 
2. Dedicated Officers for Grogan’s Point. 
3. Vacation Watch program for members while away 
4. Security cameras (located at Grogan’s Point entrance) 

 
·  What are the duties of this paid Officer? 

1. Patrol all streets of Grogan’s Point during specified hours.  
(Additional hours to be included as more members join the program) 

2. Maintain high visibility, particularly toward the entrance of Grogan’ 
3. Monitor Members’ homes daily during Vacation Watch time periods. 
4. Exercise full law enforcement duties. 

 
·  What is Vacation Watch? 

Vacation Watch is a Member’s only program. Following submission of a Vacation Watch form, 
an officer will check your home, once per day, while you are away. Forms are available from and 
can be emailed or dropped off to the Security Liaison.  
Note: Vacation Watch cannot be initiated without a Vacation Watch form! 
 

·  What does the program cost and what is this money used for? 
The cost is $300 per year (prorated). This can be paid in 2 installments of $150.00 due each 
January and July. Dues reminders are sent via email and newsletters. Fees from members pay for 
the services of the Officers while on duty exclusively for Grogan’s Point.  

 

The benefits of this Program for our families and our neighbors are obvious. However, the Grogan’s Point 
Security Program can only continue to operate (at only $25/month!)  if many members contribute. As of 
December 2013 approximately 52% of Grogan’s Point residents participate. Please join with your 

neighbors in supporting the Grogan’s Point Security Program. 

 
Please contact Rex Campbell, Grogan’s Point Security Liaison, with any questions. 
 

Always call 911 in an emergency situation. 
 

 

“DON’T MESS WITH GROGAN’S POINT” 


